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REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTEREST FOR CONTRACTOR CMGC SERVICES
North I-25, Segment 5 & 6 – SH 66 to SH 402
May 24th, 2018

The Colorado Department of Transportation (CDOT) is soliciting Letters of Interest from contractors interested in providing Construction Management/General Contractor (CMGC) services for the North I-25, Segment 5 & 6 – SH 66 to SH 402, in Weld and Larimer Counties.

The purpose of the project is to widen the existing highway infrastructure, from two lanes in each direction, to accommodate two general purpose lanes and one express lane in each direction. The project limits are from SH 66 to just south of the SH 402 interchange, with the priority section being approximately ½ mile south of the SH 56 interchange north up to the SH 402 interchange. In addition to the roadway widening, all interchanges within the project limits will be rebuilt, which includes replacing the existing bridges. Funding is unknown but it is estimated that the project will most likely have $200 million to $300 million in funding, with a cost of work eligible to be $650 million. The contractor should expect the possibility of incremental funding, occurring throughout the project duration, and packages will be delivered based on funding and timing.

This CMGC delivery will require collaboration between various entities to include: local, state, federal agencies, consultant design teams, and the contractor. These entities will determine the features for an appropriate design and viable constructability solutions for this corridor.  

The project is intended to achieve the following goals:

1. Provide a safe facility for the public as well as a safe work zone for construction and the travelling public. 
2. Provide full geometric standard with a rural median.
3. Maximize scope of work with the available fiscal resources.
4. Ensure the longevity of the project and compatibility with the ultimate configuration and emerging technologies.
5. Improve mobility and traffic operations, and increase multimodal connections. 

Issuance of Request for Proposals is anticipated in late July of 2018. Prime Contractors interested in an informal project briefing with CDOT should submit a letter of interest for the project including a request for the briefing. Interested parties are required to set up a one on one meeting with the project team. Letters of interest must be received by CDOT no later than June 8, 2018. Letters of interest should be sent by registered mail, Federal Express, UPS or similar delivery methods that indicates proof of receipt.

Address all letters to:
Colorado Department of Transportation
In c/o Abra Geissler, PE
North I-25 Segment 5 & 6 Project Director
1050 Lee Hill Dr., Boulder, CO 80302

Include in your letters of interest the name, address, phone/fax numbers and e-mail for a contact person at your firm.

Additional information can be found on the CDOT web-site at:
https://www.codot.gov/projects/north-i-25
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